

Dear Past District Governor,

To help support the role of past district governor, Lions Clubs International is happy to announce that effective September 14, 2022, access to past district governors in MyLCI has been updated to allow for read-only access for the following:

Multiple district officers and chairpersons	District reports
Lions club statements/dues	District regions and zones
Lions club reports	District officers and chairpersons
Lions club officers	District members
Lions club member information	District-level new club
	applications
Lions club meeting information	District convention
Lions club-level new club applications	District clubs

In addition to these views, you will now have access to the "Membership Reports" section. This can be accessed by clicking the "Support" dropdown on the homepage and selecting "Membership Reports." Some reports now available to you are the:

- Register reports
- Missing club officers
- Summary of membership
- Cumulative reports
- Membership comparison reports
- Specialty clubs report

- · Family & Women Membership Reports
- 5-year membership trend reports

Finally, when you click on "Register Reports," it will take you to an index of reports where you can explore more available to you.

We hope by providing this access to you it allows you to continue to support your district.

If you have any questions, please contact us by email at districtofficers@lionsclubs.org.

Sincerely,

Your District & Club Administration Division Support Team

This message was sent to Past District Governors.















View in browser | Manage email preferences

Powered by Lions Clubs International
© 2022 Lions Clubs International. 300 W. 22nd Street, Oak Brook, IL, USA 60523-8842

Privacy Policy | Terms of Use